
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Early Closure due to weather conditions 

Despite our best efforts to ensure the whole school site is safe and suitable for students learning, we will be 

closing today at 1.30pm.  Whilst much of the school grounds have been cleared, we are not satisfied that we can 

provide a suitably safe environment during unstructured time, such as lunch break. 

Students who are unable to return home at this point will be able to remain in school and work in the LRC.  Lunch 

will be available for collection before departure for those students that require a school lunch. 

Detentions that had been set for this afternoon will be rescheduled for later in the week. 

We will update with plans regarding opening tomorrow, via the school website and email. 

Please be aware that the year 13 assessments will continue as planned, and that the sixth form block will remain 

open for sixth form students that need to remain on site until the end of the day. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 

 


